Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:06 AM

To: ‘agroves@slo.state.nm.us'

Subject: FW: Brushy Draw 35-12H - draft remediation plan
Attachments: WPX - Brushy Draw 35-12H Remdiation Plan.pdf

Here is the remediation proposal.

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 7:50 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Brushy Draw 35-12H - draft remediation plan

Good morning,

Attached is the draft remediation plan, which we discussed last week, for the brushy draw 35-12H spill. It includes
laboratory reports for samples collected from the borehole and from the impacted area. It appears that the chloride
impacts are not very deep and groundwater quality was not compromised by this spill. Please let me know if | need to
make any changes to this plan. If not, | will send it again with NM SLO copied on the email.

Thank you so much for your help with this project,

Harolina Blaney

Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com




